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SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Tiggi A
  Bobby T

   Caydee D
     Finley B

      Ava M
        Rupert M

          Katie G
           Deb H

             Florence S

WIMBOLDSLEY
Since returning from our Easter break, our pupils have been working hard 

across all year groups. In particular, our Year 6 children are putting in 
tremendous effort as they prepare for their SATs. We're incredibly proud 
of their determination and dedication. They've been showing up every day, 
ready to learn and give their best. It's inspiring to see their commitment 
to their learning, and we're very proud of their efforts. Keep up the great 
work, everyone!

Wheelie Day
Yellow team enjoyed a 'wheelie' fun time 
on Thursday - their prize for winning last 
half-term's team point competition. The race is already 
very close so see who wins this half term's prize of an ice 
cream station!

Bikeability 
Keeping up the wheelie theme 
- over the next couple of weeks 
some of our Year 5 and 6 children 
are taking part in 'Bikeability'. This 
cycle training equips them with vital life 

skills. Pupils not only 
learn to cycle, they gain 
independence, social 
skills and a sense of 
wellbeing.

SATs WEEK
SATs week begins on Monday 13th May and 
our Year 6 children are working incredibly 
hard towards this - well done Year 6.

There was lots of 
wonderful extra-
curricular learning 
happening in school 
this week - piano 
lessons 
from Music Squad,  
Vara after-school clubs 
(places still available) 
and harvesting 
our crops with Wild 
and Wilderness to 
name just a few.




